
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Greek Ambassador, discusses bilateral ties

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Ambassador of the Hellenic

Republic in Iraq, His Excellency Georgios Alamano, on 20/2/2023, and affirmed the importance of

developing relationships between the two friendly countries and peoples on the fields of

culture, economy, politics, and coordination of positions. H.E. reiterated that Iraq has come a

long way regarding security and stability and is eager to cooperate with the countries of the

region and the world based on its national interests and preserving its sovereignty.


